OCKER HILL ACADEMY

Gospel Oak Road, Tipton, West Midlands DY4 0DS • Tel: 0121 556 0445 www.ockerhillacademy.co.uk



Monday 23rd June

Dear Parents/carers,

I hope that you are all keeping well. I understand that the time is approaching where you will be making applications for high school places. I know that this is a hugely important decision and we would very much like to help in any way that we can.

As a result, I have organised a transition meeting in the academy hall on Tuesday 1^{st} July from 5.30pm -6.30pm. Hannah Butler, who is Sandwell Local Authority's transition lead, will be on hand to discuss the application process and answer any questions that you may have.

In addition, I have invited key staff from several local high schools to talk about what their respective schools can offer. Their staff will also be available to answer any questions you may have.

Our own senior staff will be present during the meeting and will be happy to answer any questions you may have about transition. It is our aim to work closely with all local secondary schools to ensure a smooth and successful transition to high school for your children.

If you wish to attend the transition evening, you do not have to book. Please just arrive on the night if this event is of interest to you.

Kind regards,

Joe Farmer

Principal



